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Volz Families, 

 

Yearbooks for grades 4 through 8 will be distributed on 6/10/24.  If your child already ordered a 

yearbook online it will be delivered to them that day.  If you did not order a yearbook and would 

like to purchase one, we do have some leftover.  These yearbooks are $20 for soft-cover and $26 

for hard-cover (cash only), and will be sold on a first-come, first-serve basis beginning 6/10/24.    

 

In regards to yearbooks, the students are able to carry them with them throughout the day to be 

signed by staff and students.  With that, please caution your child on who they give their 

yearbook to as the yearbooks are the responsibility of the owner once purchased.   

 

Preschool students will all receive a “preschool” yearbook at no cost from their teacher before 

the end of the school year.  

 

Thank you, 

  

Steve Pili  

Principal  


